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Leo Murphy 

Leo Murphy died on Tuesday 19th March 2019. His funeral was held on Monday 1st April 

2019. 

 

Leo joined our Club in 2000 and recorded his interests as Golf, Computers, Travel, 

Gardening and Aviation. 

 

Tributes that have come in saying that we have lost a dear member, a very nice man with 

a good sense of humour, well-travelled, knowledgeable with an inquisitive mind, a very 

modest man and extremely generous.  

 

Leo was living at St George's Park, Ditchling Common, Burgess Hill, East Sussex and 

seemed very content to be there. 

He came to our lunch meetings when he was able to do so, and we will miss him greatly. 

 

As is our custom, the Club made a donation to St Peter and St James in memory of Leo. 
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